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Special thanks to retiring Board President Dan Fowler and retiring Vice President (and former 
Treasurer) Tom Schweitzer for their long and distinguished service on the NNI Board. The NNI Board 
sets a high standard for non-profit governance. (Attendance at board meetings consistently runs near 
90%.) In addition to attendance at regular Board meetings, each member serves on at least one of 
NNI’s standing committees: Executive, Administration and Finance, Governmental Affairs, 
Neighborhood Relations, and Resource Development.  
 
 
 

Deb’s Desk (a weekly update from NNI CEO 
Deb Hermann) 
 
NNI presents candidate slate for Annual Meeting 
Each year, NNI Member organizations elect persons to the 
NNI Board of Directors. Candidates for the Board complete 
applications and participate in a candidate forum held each 
May, one month prior to the Annual Meeting. The NNI Board 
then selects a slate to present to the Members for election. 
The 2012-2013 slate: 
 
Open Seats 
J. C. Sanders is running for an open seat created by the 
departure of Dan Fowler, who served 2 full terms on the NNI 
Board.  
Jessica Luedke is running for an open seat created by the 
departure of Tom Schweitzer, who served 2 full terms on the 
NNI Board.  
Board members may serve two consecutive 3-year terms. 
 
Second Term 
Dave Dunlop, having served one term on the Board, is 
running for a second 3-year term. 
Richard King, having served out the term of a resigning 
Board member, is running for a second 3-year term.  
Dennis Tedford, having served one term on the Board, is 
running for a second 3-year term. 
 
First Full Term 
Darren Hennen, originally appointed in 2011 to serve out 
the term of a resigning Board member, is running for his first 
full term.  

 
 

Calendar 
 
For a detailed review of NNI meetings and events, go to http://cal.nni.org/. This calendar is 

updated daily. 

News Bites  
 
NNI Annual Meeting is June 25 
Be sure your neighborhood 
organization is represented at NNI’s 
Annual Meeting, 6 p.m., June 25 at 
NNI.  
 
ABOPT time approaching! 
ABOPT (anti-freeze, batteries, oil, paint 
and tires) can be dropped off Saturday, 
June 30, 8 a.m. to noon just north of 
Metro North shopping center near the 
old theatre. Volunteers are needed!  
Call 816-454-2000. 
 
Contractors Wanted: NNI needs 
qualified low-income contractors to do 
home repairs. Contact Larry 
Washington at 816-454-2000 for more 
information. 
 
That septic tank has to go! 
NNI has grants to provide sanitary 
sewer hook-up FREE or at a greatly 
reduced cost. The program ends when 
the funds are exhausted. So call today! 
Finding out if you qualify is free, easy 
and confidential. Call Cheryl at 816-
454-2000. 

http://cal.nni.org/

